
Once a Leader, 
Always a Leader 

Student Leaders are the heartbeat of our 

institutions, but what happens after they 

graduate? In order to answer this question, we 

are reaching out to Student Leader Alumni and 

having them share their story in a new section 

called “Lead On!” Every month we will be 

highlighting a new professional who has 

continued their leadership skills in their given field 

and how their position had helped them become 

the person they are today. Interested in telling 

your story? Please contact us and you might be 

our next highlighted leader!  

Roompact Interview  

Our first highlighted leader for ‘Lead On!’ is the 

Director of Curriculum, Training and Research at 

Roompact, Dr. Paul Brown. Not only was Paul 

gracious enough to be highlighted in our section, 

but he also partnered with Luminstruct to create an 

article called: How to Develop An Online Resource 

for Residence Life Professionals: Luminstruct. 

We are very grateful for Paul’s kindness, and look 

forward to working with him again in the future.      

New Resource Tab 

In order to organize our tabs more efficiently, we have created a new 

“Resources Tab.” This tab will have a collection of different forms and other 

information which may be useful Student Affairs professionals. Feel free to 

browse through some of the amazing content! 
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Coming Soon 

In addition to the new “Lead On!” page entry, keep an eye out for other great  

additions to our site over the next month! Planned changes include some new 

program ideas, spotlighting some awesome work from our viewers, and          

increasing the amount of content we deliver to you! Stay tuned!  

Contact Us: 

Interested in joining the conversation? Email us at mdjestel@gmail.com or fill out our 

“Contact Us” form on our website and we will get back to you at our earliest convenience. If 

you wish to unsubscribe there is a link on our contact page.  


